
 

AUGUST 

Tuesday 17th 

¶ 13 Year Old 

Immunisations  

¶ School Council 

Meeting  

SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 2nd  

¶ NO CANTEEN 

 

WOWéWelcome everyone to Week 5, back onsite J. Thanks to all 
our staff, students and families for their adaptability, flexibility and 
support!  

Whilst most of us are very excited to be back, some of our students 
and maybe even some of our school community will need support in 
readjusting back to onsite learning. This is a great opportunity to use 
our Zones of Regulation curriculum to help teach self -regulation and 
emotional control.  

In general, our school is ticking along well considering all the 
changes that staff, students and families have had to manage this 
year.  

As a school, we will continue to adhere to COVID safe guidelines 
and follow all precautions to maintain the health and safety of our 
school community.  

A BIG THANK YOU to families who are keeping their students at home 
if they are unwell.  

THANK YOU to most students over 12 who are able to wear face 
masks on the bus, in class and outside during break times.  

THANK YOU to staff and students who continue to wash & sanitise 
hands frequently and spray and wipe tables and equipment 
throughout the day.  

It has been a real team effort for the whole school community.  

WELL DONE and LETõS KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK! 

Our canteen, swimming and creative arts programs will all be back 
on this week, YAY!  

If you havenõt already, please take the opportunity to contact your 
class teacher, to arrange an SSG for this semester.  

Have a great week back at school,  

Keep Smiling and Stay Safe,  

55 Burke Street (PO BOX 959) WARRAGUL VIC 3820  
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CANTEEN IS 

ON THIS 

THURSDAY! 

Order forms will be 

sent home tomorrow  

Community Access is a big part of the WDSS 

curriculum as students have the opportunity 

to learn so many independent living skills !   

WDSS Students can often been seen at the 

supermarket with their shopping lists, 

purchasing items to bring back to school for 

the cooking program.  It also shows the 

community what 

they are!  



We managed one day of all things arty this 

week before the lockdown hit ð but we made 

the most of it!  

It was the ôbig revealõ on Thursday morning as 

the students finally unrolled their eco prints 

and the results were fantastic! The papers 

were still quite damp from being gently 

ôcookedõ in warm water so they were left to dry and next we will choose how to 

display them. Because the leaves were sandwiched between two sheets of paper, 

the students were able to take one home.  

Iõm not sure how many students and staff are aware but in the art room the school has 

lots and lots of beads just waiting to be used to create all sorts of art ð and when I say 

lots I mean LOADS! We had a special request from Sue to use them so we did a quite 

simple but skilful and very calming activity. All we needed was some fishing line and 

the beads and we set to work making bead curtains that can be hung at the class 

window to catch the sun and reflect lovely light through the room. The students (and 

staff!) enjoyed choosing beads ð some wanted large beads, some small, others 

wanted their beads to be all shiny and others wanted those that looked like glass. The 

activity needed steady hands to thread the line through the beads but it didnõt take 

the students very long to master the skill! It was lovely to hear the students chatting 

away and of course, listening to the records in the background. This week we had Billy 

Joel chosen by Jack and Queen chosen by Ryan.  


